
 

LES Loueizeh …lighting the fires that burn for eternity… 

 

 

 

Parent’s Orientation Meeting 

Friday 13th October 2017 

 
Dear Parents of students in the Senior Department 

 

You are invited to an important meeting on Friday 13th October 2017 in the Senior 

Chapel at 4:00 pm. 

 

During this meeting I will be explaining four essential parts of what happens in the 

Senior Department : 

 

1 : Stage Exams 

2 : Saturday Detention 

3 : All school rules. 

4 : LESSON – our live marks and messaging system 

 

If you do not attend this meeting you will have to bear the consequences of not 

understanding what goes on in the heart of the Senior Department. This is a MUST for 

all new parents and highly recommended for all parents that would like to understand 

the philosophy behind what we do and why we do it. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Steve White BSc DIC PhD 

Principal 


